
 

July 30, 2015 

To:  PMLA Midget A2 Players & Coaches, 

On behalf of the members and executive of Port Moody Lacrosse Association I would like to send you a huge, 

heartfelt congratulations on your 2015 season! 

Your record was truly outstanding: 

 with a 14-4-1 win-loss-tie record you won the Lower Mainland Minor Lacrosse Commission (LMMLC) 

league championship;  

 you won GOLD at the 2015 Provincial Championships last weekend, and; 

 

 you were very close to winning the Fair Play award at the Provincials with the second lowest team 

penalty minute average. 

It would appear that we have two new banners to hoist in the arena.  No small feat for any association, let 

alone a club of our size. 

Our 2015 PMLA Midget A2 Provincial Gold team is as follows: 

PLAYERS:  Sean Bennett, Rhys Blake, Mitch Booth, Alex Dozzi, Jake Frane, Ryan Hadden, Ryan Johannson, 

Aaron Kaminski, Max Kennedy, Ryan McBeth, Cole McMillan, Jackson Miller, Ryan Popkey, Jacob Robinson, 

Mac Schindel, Gray Tomkins, Connor Whyte, Justin Woollard 

COACHES:  Head Coach – Lance Schindel, Assistant Coaches – Tom Bennett, Don McMillan & Ken Woollard 

MANAGER:  Jill Schindel 

Once again, our CONGRATULATIONS!  Well done, team.  A tremendous effort by all.  You’ve made us very 

proud and we look forward to building on your successful season. 

 

Jennifer Duncan 

Secretary 
Port Moody Lacrosse Association 
 

 


